From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

To: Dhugal Hanton

Cc: dale.woodall@dvn.com; bschafer@vertex.ca; mpeppin@vertex.ca; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hensley, Chad,
EMNRD; Velez, Nelson, EMNRD; Nobui, Jennifer, EMNRD

Subject: (Extension Approval) nAPP2129845429 Green Wave 20 CTB 9

Date: Friday, January 21, 2022 8:09:00 AM

RE: Incident #NAPP2129845429
Monica,
Your request for an extension to February 22nd, 2022 is approved.

Robert Hamlet e Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau

EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210

575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/
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From: Dhugal Hanton <vertexresourcegroupusa@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 4:13 PM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>; CFO_Spill, BLM_NM
<blm_nm_cfo_spill@blm.gov>

Cc: dale.woodall@dvn.com; bschafer@vertex.ca; mpeppin@vertex.ca

Subject: [EXTERNAL] nAPP2129845429 Green Wave 20 CTB 9 Extension Request

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Good Afternoon,

Vertex Resources is requesting a 30-day extension for the Green Wave 20 CTB 9. The liner inspection
is to be completed January 21, 2022 and the closure report will be completed shortly after.

Incident #: nAPP2129845429 DOR: October 24, 2021

Thank you,

Monica Peppin
Sr. Environmental Technician

Vertex Resource Services Inc.


mailto:Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us
mailto:vertexresourcegroupusa@gmail.com
mailto:dale.woodall@dvn.com
mailto:bschafer@vertex.ca
mailto:mpeppin@vertex.ca
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:Chad.Hensley@state.nm.us
mailto:Chad.Hensley@state.nm.us
mailto:Nelson.Velez@state.nm.us
mailto:Jennifer.Nobui@state.nm.us
mailto:robert.hamlet@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

3101 Boyd Drive,
Carlsbad, NM 88220

575.725.5001 Ext. 711
5

P
€ 575.361.9880
F

www.vertex.ca

Confidentiality Notice: This message and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may contain
confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, use, or
distribution of the information included in this message and any attachment is prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us by reply email and immediately and permanently delete this message
and any aftachments. Thank you.


https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.vertex.ca%2F&data=04%7C01%7CRobert.Hamlet%40state.nm.us%7C4117563fc4c848585cf208d9dba15066%7C04aa6bf4d436426fbfa404b7a70e60ff%7C0%7C0%7C637782308153516494%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Zmml%2F8ci6MSZNkTyY6NisbIOj0cW%2FOeGOoJLoJtWGhA%3D&reserved=0

